I am a UBC undergraduate student enrolled in a technical writing project. The purpose of this survey is to evaluate the ‘Lift the Lip’ fluoride varnish program. The data gathered will provide insight into which changes are needed in order to be most effective in preventing childhood cavities within the community. The final report will be addressed to the Allied Health Manager at Interior Health. The data collected as well as the report will ultimately serve the purpose of providing recommendations to the current ‘Lift the Lip’ fluoride varnish program.

Responses are entirely voluntary. I appreciate your time and generous participation.


1. What is your position at Interior Health?
2. What is your opinion of the ‘Lift the Lip’ fluoride varnish program?
3. What are some positive and negative aspects about the program?
4. Do you believe that this is a necessary program at Interior Health?
5. Are there any changes to the program that you would like to see implemented?


Thank you for your participation in this research!


